
 
 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  All MSDP Certified Vendors 
FROM:  Vic DiGravio, President/CEO, ABH 
  Jordan Oshlag, ABH Staff Person to the MSDP Leadership Committee 
  Kristen Archibald, Director of Children’s Behavioral Health & Member Services, ABH 
RE:  Review of MSDP Updates and Changes 
DATE:  March 2, 2015 
 
This notice is a follow up to the February 26, 2015 memorandum sent to the MSDP community 
regarding the MSDP updates and changes that are effective immediately.   
 
In order to maintain MSDP compliance and certification, MSDP Certified Vendors are expected to 
submit a letter to ABH stating that the one compliance change has been made to the form set and 
that other changes related to DSM 5/ICD 10 implementation are included in your MSDP certified 
product.  There is no recertification fee due at this time for these updates and changes.  Only a letter 
attesting to the fact that the appropriate edits have been made is required. 
 
The MSDP Certified Vendor’s letter attesting to the completion of appropriate edits needs to be 
received by ABH by May 1, 2015. 
 
The Letter can be sent to: 
 
ABH, Inc. 
ATTN: MSDP 
251 West Central Street, Suite 21 
Natick, MA 01760 
 
Please note that failure to make the changes authorized by the MSDP Leadership Team and/or 
failure to submit attestation that the mandated changes have been made may result in decertification 
of your product for MSDP purposes. 
 
For a copy of the updated Data Map, please inquire at MSDPHelp@abhmass.org. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at 508-647-8385 or 
karchibald@abhmass.org.  

Thank you. 

 

mailto:MSDPHelp@abhmass.org
mailto:karchibald@abhmass.org

